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NOTICE: IMPORTANT LEGAL INFORMATION FROM THE MARYLAND OFFICE OF ATTORNEY GENERAL CIVIL RIGHTS DIVISION
You are receiving this letter because you may be eligible to receive a money settlement from a Restitution Fund negotiated by the Maryland Attorney General to resolve allegations of Source of Income Discrimination by Maryland Management Company, Inc.  
The amount of compensation you are eligible for will depend on your experience with Maryland Management Company, Inc., and other applications to the Restitution Fund.
To receive any money settlement, you must complete the enclosed Application and Release, submit it to any Maryland Management leasing or business office no later than OCTOBER 30, 2025. The Application and Release may also be returned to the Office of Attorney General by emailing MarylandManagementSettlement@oag.state.md.us by OCTOBER 30, 2025.
The Office of the Attorney General and Maryland Management will review all applications received before October 30, 2025, and decide the disbursement of money settlements.
If you receive a money settlement in the form of a check from Maryland Management Company, Inc. and deposit the payment, you will have accepted a full and final release of any claim for Source of Income discrimination you may have against Maryland Management Company, Inc.
You are not required to submit an application and release. You are not required to deposit any payment from the Restitution Fund.  If you have questions about your rights, you have the right to consult with an attorney.  If you believe you have been the victim of housing discrimination, you have the right to file a complaint with the Maryland Commission on Civil Rights.  
Any questions about the submission and processing of claims may be directed toward
Rental.assistance@marylandmgmt.com; or Marylandmanagementsettlement@oag.state.md.us
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